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Christmas Day
Solid waste and recyclable material collections scheduled for Monday,
December 27, 2021 will be postponed to Tuesday, December 28, 2021.

& New Year's Day
Solid waste and recyclable material collections scheduled for Monday,
January 3, 2022 will take place according to regular schedule.

Reminder: Garbage bags or containers and recycling bins must be put on your i ]
property at 1 metre from the curb or the sidewalk.

Municipal offices will close for the holiday season on Friday, December 24, 2021
at noon and will reopen on Wednesday, January 5, 2022.

Public Work Department: 613 632-0106 extension 2020.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation and Happy Holidays!




